
From: Byun, Claire <cbyun@thesunnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/16/2016 12:32:21 PM
Subject: Haley comments on CCU's stadium expansion

Good afternoon Chaney,

I'm a reporter with The Sun News in Myrtle Beach, and I'm looking for a few comments from Gov. 
Haley on Coastal Carolina University's stadium expansion efforts.

CCU recently went around the usual system – approval from the Commission of Higher Ed – and 
instead got votes from the S.C. legislature to approve expanding Brooks Stadium. Gov. Haley vetoed 
two provisos pertaining to the expansion (veto 26 and 27), which the legislature overturned, so I'm 
just looking for a few answers.

I can send you a few questions by email, if that's easier, or please feel free to call or text me at 
803-807-7396. Thank you so much!


-- 

Claire Byun
Education/Nightly Cops Reporter
The Sun News 

Office: (843) 626-0381
cbyun@thesunnews.com
www.myrtlebeachonline.com
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